We won’t pander to the will of this
Tory government to chip away at hard
won progress on equality — Champion

Today Labour has tabled a targeted amendment to the Article 50 Bill (the
European Union [Notification of Withdrawal] Bill).

The amendment seeks to ensure Parliament is able to hold the Government to
account throughout the Brexit negotiations on the impact of decisions on
women and those with protected characteristics.

Sarah Champion, Labour’s Shadow Secretary of State for Women and Equalities
said:

“Labour has a long record of championing and protecting equal rights and we
will hold the government to account using the Equality Act brought in by the
last Labour government.

“Whilst we respect the will of the British people, we won’t pander to the
will of this Tory government to chip away at hard won progress on equality.”
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